

Wisconsin's Park Place

Next meeting – Thursday October 18th at 10:00am – Room 416

As many of you may recall, at our last meeting Scott Harrington outlined two potential grant opportunities for the City to pursue regarding brownfields and downtown plan implementation. The City Administration has decided to go ahead and apply for both of those opportunities.

As part of that process, we will need to assemble the Downtown Revitalization Committee on very short notice to work through parts of the application and work plan. It is a very important part of the process, and I really hope the committee can get together to discuss this. Please try your hardest to be at this meeting if at all possible.

We will be meeting next Thursday morning (October 18th) at 10:00am in Room 416. Again, please try to make this meeting if at all possible.

Thanks! I look forward to starting this very important and excellent opportunity for Janesville!

For any additional questions please contact Al Hulick @ 755-3059 or hulicka@ci.janesville.wi.us